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In early May a meeting will be scheduled
for all San Diego ski club presidents and travel
directors to discuss the coordination of ski trips.
The plan is to coordinate ski trips between two
or more clubs in such a way that trips can be
more easily filled. Hopefully, some of our future
ski trips will become joint ventures.

Apparently similar meetings have been held before and ended up
as a big party without any results. Therefore, the SDCSC decided to
stop holding them. During a recent council meeting | objected to that
and told the council that TPSC has problems filling so called fly away
ski trips to Colorado, for instance, and that we would like to look into

joint ski trips with other clubs. To my surprise all of the other council
clubs, except Action Ski Club, are in a similar situation and even
indicated that they have problems filling trips to Mammaoth.

Times have changed and as we get older. Fewer people are inclined
to ski. All San Diego ski clubs are in a similar position. Joint ski trips,
which a few years ago seemed impossible to organize, might now
become the future trend. Let’s hope that the next meeting will be
productive.

We just came back from a great ski trip with friends from Oregon to
Heavenly at South Lake Tahoe. It would be nice if TPSC could combine
a skiing and sightseeing trip to that area.

Hobe

Time To Plan For 2012 Skiing
As we complete another fantastic year of skiing,
we can look back on some great experiences and
wonderful memories of sunny days, fresh powder
and lots of fun. Mammoth has the best snowpack
in many years. Aspen is a delightful place to visit, live and ski.

Now is the time to start planning for the 2012 season. We will
probably have two Mammaoth trips similar to the ones this year. | need
input from all you skiers about where you would like to ski next year.

Where do you want to go?

Should we fly or bus to the ski resort?

How many days?

Do you want to stay in a condo or hotel?

I a hotel, would you like a European dining plan
(breakfast and dinner)?

e Isthere a preferred price range?

e What is the best time? month? week?

Please tell me or any Ski Committee Member where you want to
ski next year. In April we met with travel agents and began to plan trips.

SKIERS - We will have a five minute session during the May
General Meeting to find out the most preferred place to ski for 2012.

Thanks to everyone who supported our ski program this year.

Joe Goldhammer-Ski Committee Chair

Come Meet The Directors For The 2011 - 2012

Year

The proposed Board of Directors will be voted on at the General
Meeting on Tuesday, May 3, 2011. The newly proposed Directors
are: Fred Blecksmith, Joe Goldhammer, Mike McCutcheon, Laura
Meldrum, Diane Raines, Debbie Schroeder, Hobe Schroeder,
Barbara Shramek and Steward Smith. Please come and give these
people your support. This is also an opportunity to say “Thank You” to
those who give so much of their time to TPSC. See you there.




Senior Monday at the Reuben

H. Fleet Science Center

1875 EL PRADO (BALBOA PARK)
MONDAY, MAY 2, 2011

$7.00 ENTRANCE FEE (FOR
SENIORS ABOVE 65)

JUST FOR FUN

Visit this wonderful museum on the quietest day of the month and receive a
sﬁ“ﬂ*’ fabulous discount! Join scientists from around the country to learn about a variety

Center of topics as they share the latest information. The lecture takes place in the William
and Grayson-Boehm Community Forum at 12:30 PM...this month on Natural
Products from Algae: from Biofuels to Toxins. 2:00 PM IMAX Film-Island of Sharks.

*Programs are subject to change.
Barbara Shramek 619-286-1250 bjshramek@aol.com

“The Lighter Side of Aging”

with Dr Richard Lederer
AIR AND SPACE MUSEUM IN
BALBOA PARK

TUESDAY, MAY 3, 2011
10:00 AM

We will be guests of American Airlines - Vanguards Retiree Group - Louise Oliverio has
invited TPSC members to the May 3, 2011 meeting of her American Airlines retirement
group to hear the famous author (more than 35 books about language, history and
humor) and the co-host of the public radio program, “A Way With Words”. His humorous
presentation, for the “chronologically endowed” is guaranteed to tickle your funny bone.
Don’t miss this opportunity to meet Dr Lederer up front and personal. Friends are welcome.
Please, RSVP is a MUST - to obtain the password to enter the Museum for this program.

Louise Oliverio, 858-569-9999 (cell 858-220-2336) louise@louiseolive.com

All Club’s Happy Hour
HANDLERY HOTEL

FRIDAY, MAY 6, 2011

6:00 PM

This event is the annual race league awards and a combined all ski clubs of San Diego
Happy Hour. It will be held at the Handlery Hotel in Mission Valley. Same place as our
monthly meetings. Happy hour drink prices will be in effect and some complimentary hors
d’oeuvre’s will be available. There will be a raffle for a dinner for two at the Hotel Del to
raise money for junior racers. This is a great way to interact with other ski club members
and make new friends!

>/

Rusty Etzel 619-656-8197

Tour Point Loma Wastewater

Treatment Plant

1902 GATCHELL ROAD
(619-221-8700)

THURSDAY, MAY 12, 2011
10:00 AM

FREE - MEMBERS ONLY
LIMITED SPACE —-WAIT LIST
FORMING

The treatment plant was opened in 1963 and treats approximately 175 million gallons
of wastewater per day. This facility monitors and controls every phase of the treatment
process. The Point Loma Ocean Qutfall was also built in 1963, for the discharge of
treated wastewater into the ocean. It has been extended from a length of two miles
off the coast to its present length of 4.5 miles. The Point Loma Wastewater Treatment
Planat recently received its 16" Gold Award from the Association of Metropolitan
Sewage Agencies for its 16™ year of complete compliance with all Federal and State Regulations.

Please RSVP if you are interested in this tour. Directions will be emailed/mailed to you.
Barbara Shramek 619-286-1250 bjshramek@aol.com

Iconic Harbor Drive

Pedestrian Bridge Walk
MEET AT SD SANTA FE DEPOT
SATURDAY, MAY 14, 2011

9:45 AM

Bring money for transportation and lunch downtown.

If coming from Old Town, take the 9:30 AM Blue line Trolley.

We’ll start at the San Diego Santa Fe Depot South Patio (TG 1288 J3).

We'll stroll through the City for about 1.5 miles down to the new bridge, enjoying
the sights along the way. This is no ordinary bridge. One of the bridge designers is the
famous architectural firm Ty Lin International. It is one of the longest of its kind in the
world and has a 130-foot center angled pylon. Iconic!

After the traditional group photos on the bridge, we’ll move to a nice restaurant nearby for a group
lunch. Then it’s back on the Trolley to the Santa Fe Depot and/or Old Town by mid afternoon.

Vonnie Varner/Roy Martins 760-752-9401 vonnievm@gmail.com

Saigon on Fifth

3900 UNIVERSITY IN HILLCREST
TUESDAY, MAY 17, 2011

6:30 PM

This Vietnamese restaurant is recommended by two of our most highly
regarded members. The last time we tried Vietnamese cuisine we were
overwhelmed by the huge choices. Let’s try again, at this very popular
location. Underground parking is available off Fifth Avenue, with two hour validation.

Happy Hour is 4:00 -7:00 PM, so arrive early to enjoy some appetizers before dinner. Reservations
Please!

Janet Spiro 619-291-1935 janetspiro@gmail.com or jspiro@webtv.net



JUST FOR FUN

Happy Hour We will return to PL. Sports Bar for this month’s Happy Hour...with Happy Hour
P.L. Sports Bar prices on appetizers. There is indoor and outdoor seating and plenty of free parking. Turn
LIBERTY STATION onto Roosevelt off of Rosecrans and left at Historic Decatur. Located next to the Ace
FRIDAY, MAY 20, 2011 Hardware store. We look forward to seeing you there. Bring along a new friend.
4:00 - 7:00 Janet Hanson 858-278-9581 (cell 858-3236-8396)
Bocce Ball If you have a set of bocce balls, please bring them along too.
LIBERTY STATION Join us at 2:00 PM Sunday for an informal afternoon of Bocce Ball at
GRASSY AREA AT FARRAGUT  the location in Liberty Station. We will be at a large grassy area near the

ROAD AND CUSHING ROAD
SUNDAY, MAY 22, 2011
2:00 PM

end of Farragut Road. (TG 1288 D1...Farragut Road is off Rosecrans

in Point Loma). Novice players are welcome. Bring a chair, drinks and snacks and if you have a set of
bocce balls, bring them along too. Spectators are welcome and afterwards we will see if anyone would
like to go for Happy Hour or Group Dinner. Rain Cancels.

John Bauer 619-297-0937 johntbauer@aol.com

Bus Tour of Camp

Pendleton

FRIDAY, JUNE 17, 2011

BUS SCHEDULE:

7:30 AM BUS PICK UP-KANTOR
AND GOVERNOR DR.

7:50 AM NORTH COUNTY PICK
UP- LA COSTA PARK AND RIDE
MEMBERS ONLY $30.00
(UNTIL MAY 27)

Join us for the this unique opportunity to travel into Camp Pendleton’s interior for a
—IM /\/ fully guided tour of the Santa Margarita House, Museum and Chapel on this fascinating
tour that highlights the Rancho era of California History. The tour could also include a
Q@}g’) @ visit to the Landing Vehicle Museum, a demonstration by the K-9 Military Working Unit
@ or a martial arts demonstration. We will have a Marine Sgt. as our guide and it will
depend what is happening on the base that day. Be sure to join us because you never
know how long they will allow the tour of the base. We will take the bus into Camp Pendleton but will be
getting off and on the bus for various tours. The actual tour is from 9:00 AM - 2:00 PM. We will have lunch
in the Marine Mess Hall and it is on your own at $4.25. Open to Members Only but we will offer this event
to non-members if it is not full by May 27...offered then to Non Members for $35.00.
The Tour ends at 2:00 PM so we will be returning immediately to the two drop off locations.
We need a minimum of 25 but we may have a maximum of 35-38 due to the bus size. Sign up early
to join us on this very special tour!
Send a check made payable to TPSC with a SASE (Self Addressed Stamped Envelope) to:
Debbie Schroeder, 2331 Darlington Row, La Jolla, CA 92037
858-551-9651 (cell-858-336-0887)

Annual Padre Game/
Tailgate Party

Petco Park

SATURDAY, JULY 16, 2011
TAILGATE PARTY 2:00 - 4:30 PM
(TAILGATE AT QUALCOMM
STADIUM-SECTION J2-J3)
TRAVEL TO GAME ON YOUR
OWN AT 4:30 PM

GAME TIME 5:35 PM

$19.00

This event starts with a tailgate party at 2:00 PM in Qualcomm Parking Lot,
Section J2-J3 under the Trolley. Bring a dish to share and BYOB for the tailgate. There €2 4
were approximately 200 people from several ski clubs including Torrey Pines at the
gvent last year. The seats are discounted $2.00 and in the same section as last year. ’I)ADRES
Parking at Qualcomm is free. After tailgating, most will take the trolley to Petco Park
about 4:30 PM. The game starts at 5:35 PM. (Padres vs. San Francisco) In addition, this is Padres Ralley
Pom-Pom Day and we’ll all get a souvenir to cheer on our Friars. This event is always a good time. Send
a check for $19.00 made payable to TPSC with a SASE (Self Addressed Stamped Envelope) to:

Barbara Shramek 7940 Forrestal Road, San Diego, CA 92120
619-286-1250

San Diego Symphony
Pops Concert

SATURDAY, AUGUST 6, 2011
7:30 PM

MEMBERS ONLY $30.00 (UNTIL
JULY 25)

Joinusforthis always popular TPSC Summer Pops event! We are going to the Salute
to Broadway - Broadway’s Tony Winners. Tony winning performers including Doug
LeBrecque, the Phantom himself, will be performing show stopping hit songs. We
have a limited number of seats in the Cabaret Il section (like last year) - tables of
four. You can bring your own picnic dinner or purchase food on site and enjoy it at
your table. You can bring in anything but glass and alcohol. They serve alcohol on
the grounds. The gates open at 6:00 PM with pre-show entertainment. The show starts at 7:30 PM and
fireworks will follow. Members Only $30.00 and open to non-members for $35.00 after July 25. Send
your check early to ensure a seat - this is always very popular. Make your check payable to TPSC with
a SASE and mail to:

Debbie Schroeder, 2331 Darlington Row, La Jolla, CA 92037
858-551-9651 debbieschr@aol.com (cell 858-336-0539)
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MAY BIKE RIDES

DAY/TIME LEVEL LUNCH WHERE TO MEET LEADER
Sat. May7 A Filippis Around Miramar Lake Kathy Hagenbach
10:00 AM 9669 Mira Mesa Meet in parking lot near 858-485-5506
restrooms (TG 1209 G3)
Sat. May 14 no ride scheduled because of Roy’s walk
Sat. May 21 A Group Choice Bay to Beach Eileen Frame
10:00 AM Quivira Rd Mission Bay 858-569-0962
front of seafood restaurant
(TG 1268 A3)
Sat. May 28 A Mitch’s Hudson Bay to Broadway Mary Coates
10:00 AM Bay Seafood Bali Hai parking lot 858-453-5376

N Shelter Island (TG 1268 C3)
Bike Coordinator: Kathy Hagenbach 858-485-5506 khagen@att.net

Although helmets are not usually required, they are strongly recommended for all of our bike rides. We are always looking for
volunteer leaders for the A and B rides. Please call Kathy Hagenbach, coordinator, (858-485-5506) if you are interested.

 SATURDAY A RIDES — MOSTLY FLAT

TG = Thomas Bros. Guide followed by coordinates. Please note in case of rain - call the bike leader listed above. Also the ride will
depart 15 minutes after the meeting time.

Game Night at Diane's




San Diego Council Of Ski Clubs/Far West Travel
Mark your calendar to attend the Council and Alpine League Happy
Hour on May 6th at 6:00 PM at the Handlery Hotel in Mission Valley. The
race awards will be presented and a raffle will be held for two dinners of
your choice at the Hotel Del Coronado.

FWSA CONVENTION: June 9-12, 2011 -
Pacific Palms Hotel & Conference Center
(1-800-524-4557) One Industry Hills
Parkway, Industry Hills, CA 91744 (outside
of Los Angeles)

Go to www.fwsa.org for everything you need
to register for the Convention. FWSA has a
discounted block of rooms for us. Just dial the
800 number above and mention group name: Far
West Ski Association.

Make this your vacation destination this
year. The hotel boasts a Hilltop Oasis Pool
and Sauna, Fitness Center, a Luxury Lifestyle Spa, Live Entertainment,
three Restaurants, two Championship Golf Courses and Wireless
Internet Service.

But most of all The San Diego Ski Council is sending Torrey Pines
Ski Club’s very own Man and Woman of the Year, Joe Goldhammer
and Laura Meldrum, to represent all the clubs in the San Diego Ski
Council. What an honor and what an accomplishment. Let's show
them our support and be there for them as they compete for FWSA
Man and Woman of the Year!

_"The Voice of the Western Skier”

FARWEST SKI ASSOCIATION
FOUNDED

In addition, we can have fun and participate in the many events the
Los Angeles Ski Council has put together for us. Thursday will be the
famous Thursday Night Pub Crawl. On Friday there will be so many events
going on you'll have difficulty deciding which
one to pick - the Temecula Wine Tour, the
Spa at Pacific Palms Day, the Art Collections,
the Botanical Gardens or the Annual Michael
German Golf Tournament. We will then all meet
up at the Pool Party followed by the Friday
night Silent Auction. Saturday night is the
Awards Banquet and Dinner Dance. Sunday
starts with an eye opener brunch. If you are
planning to attend please contact Rusty Etzel
at rosaryetzel@sbcglobal.net.

1930 FWSA has moved their summer trip to
New Zealand and Australia to the fall.

Trip leader, Susan Shaffer, is taking reservations for Far West Ski
Week (Jan 28- Feb 4, 2012) at this time. Send your $150 deposit,
refundable in full until July 1, (made payable to SDCSC) directly to
Susan Shaffer 12384 Sardina Cove, San Diego, CA 92130. The price:
$985 - $1290 plus ground and air. There are three lodging choices: 49er
Hotel - $985, two blocks from Jackson Town Square, hot continental
breakfast, and free ski bus; Snow King Resort Condos - $1190, 3bed/3
bath, free airport and ski shuttles and location for two of the FWSA
events; Inn at Jackson Hole - $1290, ski in/out, slope side hotel units.

Rusty Etzel, SDCSC Rep.

New Members:

Canol Heasley,
Uietor, H-Heasley

On The Lift With Laura
@ Vonnie Varner has played a large part in organizing
several of our successful activities. Vonnie was born in
Lincoln, Nebraska but her family moved to San Diego right
after she was born. She grew up in Crown Point, graduated from
Mission Bay High School, and then San Diego State University. Her
degree is in Biology with emphasis in Ecology and Microbiology.
She applied and was granted an interview with Scripps Institute of
Oceanography but, when they met her, they thought Von was a boy’s
name and, “A woman will never be on a Scripps Research vessel.”

Vonnie went back to school to get a teaching credential and got
a job at Castle Park High teaching Business English, Typing, and
Homemaking, but not Biology. After all, the sciences were for men.

After two years Vonnie left to become a stewardess with American
Airlines. During this time she lived in New York City and San Francisco.
She met her first husband on a flight. While married she lived in
Detroit, near UC Davis, and finally La Jolla.

As a single mom, Vonnie taught Ethnic Art classes for the SD
Community College District at facilities in the Pacific Beach area and
she says she became a real hippie.

Vonnie’s last career was as a real estate broker. She bought, sold, and
built real estate. On retirement, Vonnie decided to go into public service.
She completed stints on the Pacific Beach Zoning Board, the Business
Improvement Association, and the Town Council. While President of the
Town Gouncil, Vonnie developed the Street Tree Master Plan for Pacific
Beach. She says that she finally got to use her biology degree.

Vonnie learned to ski while in college. A friend started the Aztec
Ski Club and asked Vonnie to serve as Vice President and organize ski
trips for the club. It grew to 500 members and most, like Vonnie, did
not know how to ski when they joined. Her very first ski trip was to
June Mountain. She also remembers a particularly exciting trip to Alta,
Utah. Vonnie continued to ski until she got married.

She joined Torrey Pines several years ago to go on the trip to Belize
and started enjoying many of our other activities. She met current
husband, Roy Martins, on a club trip to the Del Mar Race Track.
Vonnie now lives in San Diego’s North County and volunteers for the
San Diego (formerly Quail) Botanical Gardens, happy that she can use
her Biology degree again. Together Vonnie and Roy have hosted club
Christmas parties and led numerous walks. Don’t miss their “Iconic
Harbor Drive Pedestrian Bridge Walk” on Saturday, May 14.

THE BOARD HAS ADOPTED A TRIP POLICY WHEREIN AN INCREASE OF UP TO 10% CAN BE ADDED AND WILL NOT CONSTITUTE
GROUNDS FOR CANCELLATION WITHOUT PENALTY. THIS IS DUE TO FLUCTUATING AIRLINE COSTS.
TRIP INSURANCE IS NOT REQUIRED, IT IS STRONGLY RECOMMENDED



Great
Mammoth
Trip Don!

\,\<
TPSC Shirts - Neck Wallets - Visors - Caps

We are now offering new style Torrey Pines shirts. They are
$19.00 each with the TPSC logo embroidered on them. For an
additional $4.00 you may also have your name embroidered.
TPSC caps are $10.00, neck wallets and visors $5.00. For those
that do not want to pay $19.00 for a new style shirt, we are having

a SALE on the older style green shirts. While supplies last, they
will only be $7.00. Call or see Mike McCutcheon at the general

meetings to order yours.

Show Your Colors! Help Attract New Members. We are trying
to get people to notice the fun things we do as a club and possibly
join us as members.

We have something new...Ski Pole Flags...they are $6.00 each.
Make checks payable to TPSC for any of the TPSC items.
Mike McCutcheon 858-748-5202 mmecc9000@aol.com




TORREY PINES SKI CLUB
A CALIFORNIA NON-PROFIT CORPORATION

NEWSLETTER STAFF

Editor: ....................... Barbara Shramek

Printing:.................. Fletcher Hills Printing

Newsletter Mailing: ............ Barbara Shramek

OFFICERS AND BOARD MEMBERS
2010-2011

President Hobe Schroeder* ... ... 858-551-9651
Vice President Joe Goldhammer*. .. ... 619-286-0624
Corporate Secretary Fred Blecksmith*. ... ... 619-233-4149
Recording Secretary Diane Raines* ......... 858-560-5757
Treasurer Steward Smith* ... ... .. 619-282-2330
Asst. Treasurer Joe Goldhammer. . ... .. 619-286-0624
Membership Barbara Shramek*. . . . .. 619-286-1250
Newsletter Editor Barbara Shramek. . . . . .. 619-286-1250
Reception Jo Thompson.......... 619-261-3519
Biking Kathy Hagenbach . .. ... 858-485-5506
Just For Fun Debbie Schroeder* . . . .. 858-551-9651
North County Vonnie Varner. ......... 760-752-9401
North County Nancy Staehr.......... 760-945-9988
Bocce Ball Tom Rothenburg . ...... 619-990-0472
Ethnic Dining Janet Spiro. . .......... 619-291-1935
Happy Hour Janet Hanson. ......... 858-278-9581
Marketing Mike McCutcheon* . . . .. 858-748-5202
SD Council Rusty Etzel............ 619-656-8197
Racing/Web Laura Meldrum*. . ... ... 858-245-1641
Equipment Joe Goldhammer. ... ... 619-286-0624
Past President Laura Meldrum. . ....... 858-245-1641
*Denotes Voting Board Member
Ski Committee: Joe Goldhammer, Fred Blecksmith, Tom
Delahanty

PASS THIS
APPLICATION ON
TO A FRIEND!

Torrey Pines
Ski Club

A California Non-Profit Corporation
Sign this application, with your dues check, to

GENERAL INFORMATION
Organization: Torrey Pines Ski Club is a non-profit California Corporation.
Membership: Annual dues of $35 are payable in full with the application
for membership. Applications are available at any time at the General
Meetings of the Club. Any donations made to Torrey Pines Ski Club for
raffle tickets or other fund-raising events are not tax deductible.

TRIP RULES

1. RESERVATIONS. A check for the full amount required, received by the trip captain, is
a request for a reservation. The trip captain will make the initial count five days after the
flyer postmark. Directors of the board and Officers will be given priority if they inform the
trip captain before the initial count. If there are more checks than seats available, checks
will be drawn at random until the trip is filled. The trip captain will strive to reach a 50-50
male-to-female ratio. Couples should send their checks in together and they will be drawn
as a pair. All participants must sign a release before departure.

2. CANCELLATIONS & REFUNDS. In the event of your cancellation, a refund will be made
only if the seat vacancy is filled or if monies are recovered by the club. There also will be
a non-refundable cancellation fee for all cancellations whether or not your spot is filled
as follows: $10 for trips up to $100; $20 for trips $100 - $300; $30 for trips above $300.
There will be an additional $20 charge for any returned checks. All departure times,
locations, lodging, and other travel arrangements are subject to change without notice.

3. WAITING LIST. On ski trips, those on the waiting list due to the lottery will be accorded
priority seating on the trip announced in the following flyer if they inform the trip captain
before reservations are confirmed, i.e., the fifth day after the mailing of that flyer.

4. CHECKS. Checks will be destroyed from those not going on that trip due to being on the
waiting list.

5. CONFIRMATIONS. You MUST call and confirm your status with the trip captain UNLESS
a SASE (self-addressed stamped envelope) is requested in the trip write up. You MUST
include your work and home telephone numbers with your check.

6. GUESTS. Guests who are sponsored by a member are allowed on trips. TPSC members
have 5 days priority after the newsletter announcement to sign up for a trip. After 5 days,
members may sign up one guest by including an additional amount on their check as
follows (unless otherwise noted): for trips under $50, there will be either member priority
or a guest fee; $10 for trips costing $50-$100; $35 (cost of membership dues) for trips
costing over $100. Guests, like members of TPSC, must be at least 21 years of age and
agree to the club “General Release and Waiver.”

7. EVENT GUESTS: Members and guests not on the event/trip and who join a happy hour
and/or dinner will be charged $8.00 per person per occurrence for the happy hour; $20.00
per person per occurrence for the dinner or combo happy hour/dinner.

SASE = (Self Addressed Stamped Envelope)
The board has adopted a trip policy wherein an increase of up to 10% can be added
and will not constitute grounds for cancellation without penalty. This is due to fluctuating
airline costs. TRIP INSURANCE IS NOT REQUIRED, IT IS STRONGLY RECOMMENDED

Find us on the web at www.tpscsd.org
Editor’s e-mail: bjshramek@aol.com
Torrey Pines e-mail: torreypinesski@aol.com

Membership ABpIication

Membership begins upon receipt of dues and approval of
application and ends July 31st. Full year dues are $35. New
members joining after April 1st pay $15 for April-July 31st
membership. For more information, call 619-583-8832.

Torrey Pines Ski Club, PO. Box 82087, San Diego, CA 92138 New Membership [ Renewal (]
( )
PRINT  FIRST NAME MIDDLE INITIAL LAST NAME AREA CODE TELEPHONE: HOME
NUMBER STREET UNIT NUMBER
Ihereby apply formembershipinthe TORREY PINES SKICLUB. GENERAL
oY STATE 7P RELEASE AND WAIVER - I release TPSC, its directors, officers, members
and representatives from any and all claims or liability that may arise
E-MAIL from participation in any of its activities and indemnify and hold them
harmless from any claim by, or liability to, any guest of mine at club
CELL PHONE activities. | further waive my rights under California Civil Code Section

CHECK INTERESTS!

() skiNG () GoLr () BOCCE BALL
() BIKING () VOLUNTEER
() OTHER

1542 which reads, “A general release does not extend to claims which
the creditor does not know or suspect to exist in his favor at the time
of executing the release, which if known by him must have materially
affected his settlement with the debtor.”

SIGNATURE DATE



2, TPSC Benenal Meeting
TUESDAY, MAY 8, 201

Handlery Hotel and Resort in Mission Valley

950 Hotel Circle North - 619-398-8348
6:00 PM Social - 6:45 PM Announcements ~ 7:00 PM Program
We will have not one but three speakers from:

The Museum of Making Music ik Canlsbad

The first speaker will focus on the renovation project.

The second speaker will talk about being a volunteer at the museum.
The third speaker will present facts about the Mandolin and entertain us
with some live playing.

Each presentation will last about ten minutes!

Join us for great Happy Hour prices from 4:00 PM to 7:00 PM
Parking is validated for four hours

2, - Torrey Pines Ski Club
% PO. Box 82087
San Diego, CA
14 92138-2087

it

Upcoming Events

May 2 Senior Monday

May 3 Program-Air/ Space Museum
May 6 All Clubs Happy Hour

May 12 Wastewater Treatment Tour
May 14 Harbor Drive Bridge Walk
May17 Ethnic Dining

May 20 Happy Hour

May 22 Bocce Ball

June 9-12 Far West Convention

June 17 Camp Pendleton Tour

July 16 Annual Padre Game
August 6 Summer Pops

May 2011 FIRST CLASS



